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Other U.S. Nuclear Waste 
Technical Review Board Correspondence 

�	 Letter from Senators Harry Reid and John Ensign to Chairman Jared L. Cohon; November 26, 2001. 
Subject: Questions related to the Department of Energy determination of site suitability 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Senator Harry Reid; December 17, 2001. 
Subject: Acknowldgement of letter and notice of impending review. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Senator John Ensign; December 17, 2001. 
Subject: Acknowldgement of letter and notice of impending review. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Senator Harry Reid; January 24, 2002. 
Subject: Responses to questions posed in letter of November 26, 2001. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Senator John Ensign; January 24, 2002. 
Subject: Responses to questions posed in letter of November 26, 2001. 

�	 Letter from Congressman John Shimkus to Chairman Jared L. Cohon, December 5, 2001. 
Subject: Questions related to the Department of Energy determination of site suitability. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Congressman John Shimkus; January 24, 2002. 
Subject: Responses to questions posed in letter of December 5, 2001. 

�	 Letter from Congressman Joe Barton to Chairman Jared L. Cohon, December 11, 2001. 
Subject: Potential health and safety issues at Yucca Mountain. 

�	 Letter from Chairman Jared L. Cohon to Congressman Joe Barton; January 24, 2002. 
Subject: Responses to questions posed in letter of November 26, 2001. 
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